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Dear ADEQ members

By permitting a hog factory to be established near the Buffalo River
watershed on karst formation is against what ADEQ was established to
prevent.  ADEQ was formed to stop possible pollution to our environment,
which includes the sweet flowing water of our nation's first national
river, the Buffalo. Many people from other states and other nations come
here to enjoy the wondrous sight of the Buffalo; let's not discourage them.
Please, do not allow the C&H hog factory to get a permit to build near
our river.

Gladys Turner
Huntsville, Arkansaas
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